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5th Planet Games A/S - Annual Report for 2024 

COPENHAGEN, March 27th, 2025: 5th Planet Games A/S (OAX: 5PG) is pleased to announce that 

the annual report and accounts for 2024 has been released today. The full report can be viewed by 

clicking the link at the end of this document.  

Further details relating to the Annual General Meeting of the company will be shared in due course.  

 


